COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Glenn Russell, Director QQ& J/ZM/

DATE: November 15, 2011

RE: Request for Continuance for Item 7, Cuyama Valley Conservancy Appeal of a
Proposed Revision to the Previously Approved Diamond Rock Sand and Gravel
Mine and Processing Facility

This is a request that this item be continued to the December 13, 2011 Board of Supervisors
meeting. There has been an agreement in principle between the Appellants Gene Zannon and
Jennifer Lee and the Applicant Diamond Rock Mine represented by Steve Troesh and Cherisse
Troesh. The applicant and the appellant jointly request this continuance in order to prepare and
execute settlement documents.



